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Week of June 10, 2024 

 

Academy Happenings 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

 
Follow us on Instragram  
DiscoverdivineWisdom 

 

   
 

 

 

 
 

Time to Say Goodbye… 
This week is an exciting and 

bittersweet week for our eighth 
graders as they prepare to say 

goodbye to Divine Wisdom. 
Congratulations to all our 

graduates, we know that you 
are ready to spread your wings 

and fly. We are so proud of 
you!!! 

God Bless our 8th Grade 

                               
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Academy is closed 

on June 19th in 
observance of 

Juneteenth  

 

 
Flag Day is celebrated annually on June 14th to commemorate the 
anniversary of the adoption of the Stars and Stripes as the 
official flag of the United States. It was adopted by the Second 
Continental Congress on June 14, 1777. Please join us on Friday, 
June 14th for our Flag Day Assembly in the School Yard at 2:00 pm. 
Parents are welcome to join the Academy by the fence or bring a 
lawn chair.  Students are encouraged to dress in Red, White, and 
Blue. 
 

 

 
Tuition and Volunteer 

Hours 
Tuition and volunteer 
hours must be paid in full 
in order for students to 
receive their final report 
card. Please check your 
FACTS account for more 
information. 


